
You are warmly invited to join us for a

(Feel free to invite a guest)

Monday 18th December 2017
Reception commences 6pm followed by main event at 7pm

To be held at Iona Theatre, St Columba’s Boys’ School
Halcot Avenue, Bexleyheath, Kent DA6 7QB

Come along and hear all our latest news and our vision and plans for the future.
There will be music and stories as well as a performance of our primary school play. 

RSVP info@cribsonline.org
Tel: 01322 330730

Refreshments Provided

Followed by our

Drinks Reception

Christmas Celebration

LIVING VALUES       GROWING FAITH


